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September 21, 2006 

 
In response to recent events, the Office of Group Benefits is evaluating the 
financial viability of its flexible benefits vendor.  Two lawsuits have been filed 
against 1Point Solutions in other states and several OGB employees have 
reported difficulties in accessing their accounts. 
 
Flexible benefits participants can rest assured that none of their money 
is in danger.  OGB participants are fully protected.   
 
OGB is evaluating all options, including transferring to a new vendor.  During this 
review period, plan participants might experience a delay in obtaining 
reimbursements and difficulty in using debit cards.   
 
OGB urges flexible benefits plan members to save all receipts for all eligible 
purchases and hold them until our vendor situation is resolved.  Hard copies of 
the receipts can be faxed at a later date for reimbursement. 
 
OGB deeply regrets the inconvenience this may cause our flexible benefits 
participants.  You can be assured that we are doing everything we can to resolve 
this situation as quickly as possible.    


